M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 10, 2020
RE:
Change Order #1 - RA Jones Mobile Classroom, BG #20-191


This Change Order is for the electrical inspector required
an additional disconnect, a code requirement that normally
applies to mobile homes, for this classroom.  Despite our
stance that this was not a mobile home and this was not
required on the adjacent mobile classroom units, the inspector
required it to be added for this project.  The total cost is
$1,460.00.
I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

